Mairie		

Class:



Teacher

Score:

READING AND LISTENING FOR INFORMATION IN

THE PAST TENSE

Read about this hero and heroine.

NATIONAL HEROES & HEROINES



Mustafa Kemal Atatürk

Mustafa Kemal Atatürk is the father of modern Turkey. He was born in 1881. He chose the army as a career and in 1915, during the First World War, he led the Turkish army at Gelibolu and Istanbul. By the end of the war he was a hero and from that time on all of the Turkish people supported him. He led the Turkish army in the War of Independence (1919-1922) and in 1923 he became the first President of the new Republic of Turkey. During the last fifteen years of his life, Atatürk introduced many reforms and did many things to improve life in Turkey. He died in November 1938, but today the people of Turkey still think of him with great respect.



Florence Nightingale

A hundred and fifty years ago, most nurses did not study nursing: but a British woman called Florence Nightingale tried to change all that. In the 1850s, she worked in a hospital for wounded soldiers in the Crimea (now Ukraine). People say she never slept but spent all her time helping the men. The soldiers called her 'The Lady of the Lamp' because of the lamp she always carried as she walked around at night. When she returned to England, she began a school of nursing in London. She died in 1910.

Write the guestions for the answers, as in the example.

1 When was Mustafa Kemal Atatürk born?
In 1881.

2 ________?
He led the Turkish army at Gelibolu and Istanbul.

3 _______?
In 1923.

5 <u>?</u>
In the 1850s.

'The Lady of the Lamp'

7______?

When she returned to England.

Class:



Teacher

Score:

READING AND LISTENING FOR INFORMATION IN

THE PAST TENSE

ANSWER KEY

Copyright © Concordhomework.co.uk. All rights reserved

Read and listen about this hero and heroine.

NATIONAL HEROES & HEROINES



Mustafa Kemal Atatürk

Mustafa Kemal Atatürk is the father of modern Turkey. He was born in 1881. He chose the army as a career and in 1915, during the First World War, he led the Turkish army at Gelibolu and Istanbul. By the end of the war he was a hero and from that time on all of the Turkish people supported him. He led the Turkish army in the War of Independence (1919-1922) and in 1923 he became the first President of the new Republic of Turkey. During the last fifteen years of his life, Atatürk introduced many reforms and did many things to improve life in Turkey. He died in November 1938, but today the people of Turkey still think of him with great respect.



Florence Nightingale

A hundred and fifty years ago, most nurses did not study nursing: but a British woman called Florence Nightingale tried to change all that. In the 1850s, she worked in a hospital for wounded soldiers in the Crimea (now Ukraine). People say she never slept but spent all her time helping the men. The soldiers called her 'The Lady of the Lamp' because of the lamp she always carried as she walked around at night. When she returned to England, she began a school of nursing in London. She died in 1910.

Write the questions for the answers, as in the example.

1 When was Mustafa In 1881.

2 What did Atatürk do in 1915 ?

He led the Turkish army at Gelibolu and Istanbul.

3 When did he become the first president of the Republic of Turkey ?

In 1923.

4 When did he die?

In 1938.

- When did Florence Nightingale work in a hosptal for wounded soldiers? ? In the 1850s.
- 6 <u>What d,d the soldiers call her</u>?

'The Lady of the Lamp'

When did she begin a school of nursing in London

When she returned to England.